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SCCTC News 

Message from the  
Principal 

On behalf of the Scioto County Career Technical 

Center secondary staff, I would like to convey our 

sense of accomplishment and pride in the academic 

and technological opportunities we provide for our 

students.  

The staff and administration at the SCCTC are 

committed to the continuous development and 

improvement of our educational programs that 

ensures the progress and success of students as 

they seek career based training, lifelong learning 

and sustained employment in their career field of 

choice. We are proud of what we do! 

Josh Shoemaker 

Principal 

SCCTC 
Check us out on the Web! 

www.sciototech.org 

 

SCCTC National Honor Society 

 

Scioto County Career Technical Center National Honor Society held their annual induction 

ceremony on Tuesday, May 10th. This year we awarded two students with this outstanding 

achievement.  

To be eligible a student must have a lab grade of an “A” for each grading period, a grade of  

“B-” or better in in all other classes, no disciplinary actions, membership and participation in 

a school association, no more than three absences per semester and be nominated by their 

career technical instructor. 

Pictured at above, left to right, Mrs. Sand, Advisor; Raven Walls, Medical 

Office Management and  Anna Marie Elliott, Carpentry. 

Student Council Officers Elected 

Pictured left to right Hali Kellemeyer, Secretary; Hannah Kellemeyer, 

Vice President; Noah Wolfe, President; and Marie Prose, Treasurer. 

Health Occupations Students of America 

The Scioto County Career Technical Center, Chapter of Health Occupations of 

America, (HOSA), is a student organization whose mission is to promote career 

opportunities in health care and to enhance the delivery of quality health care to all 

persons. 

Secondary Allied Health and Dental Assisting students are members of the local 

chapter. HOSA’s goal is to encourage all health occupations instructors and stu-

dents to join and be actively involved in a unique program of leadership develop-

ment, motivation, and recognition within the field of health care. 

HOSA officers are pictured at right,  front row, left to right, Kaylee Chaffin, Anna 

Lott, & Morgan McCoy.  Back row, left to right: Kylie Weeks, Amirah Dodridge, & 

Elizabeth Payne.  

Business Professionals of America  

The Scioto County Career Technical Center’s Chapter of Business Profes-

sionals of America (BPA) recently elected local officers. BPA is a student 

organization whose mission is to contribute to the  preparation of a world

-class workforce through the advancement of leadership, citizenship, aca-

demics, and technological skills.  

SCCTC Medical Office Management and Information Technology    stu-

dents are members of the local chapter. BPA is the leading organization 

for students pursuing careers in business, information technology and 

other business related career fields. 

BPA officers  are front row, pictured left to right: Allison  Allard, Treasur-

er;  Halli Kellemeyer, Secretary;  Jaclyn Cardenas, Historian; & Olivia 

Deems, President.   Back Row, left to right; Cheyenne Miller, Treasurer; 

Lily Rister, Parliamentarian; Baylee Blankenship, Vice President;  & Mi-

kayla Robinson, Historian. 

Student Council  officers have been elected for the 2022/2023 school year.  Student 

Council members select the Senior shirt design, sell and deliver those to the senior 

students. 

They participate in Community Service projects such as purchasing gifts for area 

children at Christmas and a soon to be announced project for area Veterans. 

The Student Council also takes a trip to the Scioto County Courthouse and  they meet  

with the County Commissioners. 



Scioto County Career Technical Center Looking Forward 

We are proud of our student’s achievements and support their continued success! 

What’s New 

My name is Brooke Skeenes. I graduated from Shawnee State University in 2006 with a degree in 

Nursing. I have been happily married for 15 years to my husband Justin and we have 3 beautiful chil-

dren. I also enjoy coaching Jr. High Volleyball at Wheelersburg. Prior to teaching in Scioto County I 

spent 7 years teaching at Greenup County Area Technology Center. This is my first year at Scioto 

County Career Technical Center teaching Allied Health as a satellite instructor at Wheelersburg High 

School and Portsmouth High School. I am excited to be a part of the team and feel blessed to be a part 

of the lives of so many amazing students.  

This is Mr. Walker's first year at the Scioto County Career Technical Center and is our Assis-

tant Principal over Attendance. Mr. Walker is a 2007 Graduate of Portsmouth High School 

and a 2011 graduate of Bowling Green State University where he received a degree in special 

education. He taught special education  Portsmouth City Schools for seven years and served 

as Assistant Principal for three years. He is married to his wife Heather and together they 

have three children, Adalyn, Lillian, and Mackenzie.  

Miranda Fenton joins us from Wheelersburg Middle School where she taught Math for 16 years.  

Randi received her Bachelor in Mathematical Sciences with Adolescent/Young Adult Education  

Concentration  from SSU in 2005.  She graduated from Mary Grove College in 2009 with a Master in 

Art of Education. She also taught at Wellston City School in 2006.  She joins us teaching Financial 

and Applied Math. 

Jessica Grever joined us this year from Sciotoville Community Schools.  Jessica graduated from 

Shawnee State University  with a Bachelors Degree in Mathematical Education in 2015.  She received 

her first Masters Degree, also from SSU, in Mathematical Sciences in 2017 and began teaching Col-

lege Credit Plus courses a Sciotoville.  She became the Student Services and EMIS Coordinator at 

Sciotoville in 2020 and finished her Masters in Curriculum and Instruction from Ohio University. In 

the 2021-2022 school year she was the Director of Student Affairs, EMIS Coordinator, Student Ser-

vices, and Advance Math Teacher at Sciotoville.  Jessica is now an Adjunct Math Professor at Shaw-

nee State University and is planning on completing her Masters in Education this Spring. 

Our new Carpentry Instructor is Randy Dalton.  Randy graduated from Valley High School 

and served in the United States Marine Corp.  He is married to Melanie and they have two 

daughters.  Randy has worked in the Construction Field for over 25 years and we are fortu-

nate  to have him share his experience with our Carpentry students.  

This is Mr. Carver’s 10th year teaching and his first year at the Scioto County Career Tech-

nical Center. His first 9 years of teaching was at Oak Hill High School in Jackson Coun-

ty.  Mr. Carver graduated from Northwest High School in 2009 and graduated from Shaw-

nee State University with a Bachelor of Science in Education in 2013. Mr. Carver en-

joys  fishing, watching football and coaching football. He is currently in his 14th year 

coaching. He has been the Head Coach at Oak Hill High School and assisted at Oak Hill 

and Portsmouth West High Schools. He is currently an assistant football coach at Valley 

High School. He is excited to continue his teaching career at Scioto County Career Tech-

nical Center. 

Mr. Leroy Wells is teaching our  new  Building  Property Maintenance program at Green 

Middle School and Green High School.  Mr. Wells graduated from Eastern High School 

and retired from Ohio  Department of Correction and Rehabilitation.  After his retirement  

he has been busy  building houses and pole barns. He is married to Teresa and has one son 

and one granddaughter.  In his free time he officiates Volleyball, Basketball, and Softball. 

We are pleased to welcome him to our staff. 

CTC Students Making a Difference 

The picture at left is the mobile hygiene unit 

built by our Industrial Maintenance and Build-

ing Property Maintenance programs. CAO was 

able to help the people of Wolf Coal, KY af-

ter  8.5 inches of rain fell in 45 minutes. The 

creeks usually have 4-6 inches of water and the 

crest in some areas was 43 feet. Really Nice to 

see the CTC's work being used for a great cause. 

The Carpentry  students, at the request of the Joseph Spencer Chapter of the 

Daughters of the American Revolution, built a Little Library to be  mounted 

at the  Clay Township Fire House.  The Little Library is filled with books for 

all ages and  the public is encouraged to take advantage of this resource. Just 

another way CTC students are making a difference in our community. 

The Allied Health students sponsored  

a Red Cross Blood drive on this past 

September 21st.   Students and staff 

donated 54 units of blood.  The stu-

dents  sponsor three blood drives a 

year and the next Blood Drive will be 

on November 29th. 


